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March 15, 2022 

 

RE: Chatham County Radio System Upgrade Project – Northeast Park Tower Site 

 

To whom it may concern:  

The Chatham County Board of Commissioners approved the radio system upgrade project on December 17, 

2018.  The project replaces an aging and outdated radio system which no longer meets the need of public safety 

agencies in Chatham County.  To accomplish the radio system upgrade, six (6) new towers will be constructed 

throughout the county.  These towers are vital to this project and will provide radio coverage countywide for 

public safety agencies. 

Due to the necessary height of these towers to provide maximum radio frequency coverage area, and per the 

county Wireless Telecommunications Facilities Ordinance, each new tower will allow for three (3) carriers in 

addition to the county radio equipment.   

The county will use land at the Northeast District Park to build one of these towers.  The address assigned to this 

tower is 5410 Big Woods Rd, Chapel Hill, NC 27517 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Regards,  

 

 

Mike Reitz 

Director 
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